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IMPORTANT UPDATE ABOUT W/C 4 JANUARY 

  

The government has granted schools permission to take an additional INSET day at the start of 

January to plan for its proposed mass testing programme. Further information will be shared with 

schools throughout December and early January. 

 

Therefore, school will be closed to all pupils on Monday 4 January. We will re-open on Tuesday 5 

January for Year 11, key worker and vulnerable pupils only. Home learning for Years 7 – 10 will start 

on Tuesday 5 January. 

 

• Year 11 should return to school at 8.35am on Tuesday 5 January. 

• If you have responded to Mrs Payne’s text message or have emailed the keyworker@hebburn.net 

inbox, please send your son/daughter to school on Tuesday 5 January at the usual staggered start 

time. 

 

All that remains is to wish all families a safe and restful Christmas. 

 

We look forward to welcoming pupils back to school – virtually or in person – on Tuesday 5 

January. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

With best wishes, 
 

 
 

 

David Thompson 

Head Teacher 
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